Dear Parents, 

Since the beginning of the year, the children have been growing as people and as readers and writers!  Because the children have grown so much, it’s time for us to start a whole new unit during writing workshop.  This unit will be a “Show and Tell” unit.  That would mean each child will need to bring in a special thing- it could be a special stuffed animal, a cool hairband, or an action figure.  This should be a thing that the children could use writing to show and tell about the object.  

Please send in 3-4 objects that are small enough to fit in a gallon size Ziploc bag by Monday, October 29th.  You could also send in a picture of a special object, such as a blanket or video game, since we will keep these objects in school for a few weeks. Please do not send in any valuable objects, such as iPads.   Please be sure to write your child’s name on the bag.   

We can not wait to see, hear, and read about the special things the children love!  Please let us know if you have any questions.

Thank you,
Mrs. Pender and Ms. Rohrbach (AM only)
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